
From: "Mochrie, Paul" <Paul.Mochrie@vancouver.ca>
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" <CCDTMACDL@vancouver.ca>

"Park Board Commissioners - DL" <PBCDL@vancouver.ca>
Date: 9/6/2016 12:19:46 PM

Subject: Invitation - Unveiling Ceremony - Monday September 19, 2016

Dear Mayor and Council and Park Board Commissioners,

Please see below invitation to an unveiling ceremony of three artworks representing the 
Musqueam, Squamish and Tsleil-Waututh First Nations on Monday, September 19, 2016 at 4:00 PM 
in the Council Chambers. 

Please RSVP to: protocolevents@vancouver.ca by 5pm on Tuesday, September 13, 2016 if you plan 
on attending.

Best, 
Paul

Paul Mochrie | Deputy City Manager
City of Vancouver | 453 W 12th Avenue
Vancouver | BC V5Y 1V4
604.873.7666 | paul.mochrie@vancouver.ca

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This message and any accompanying documents contain confidential information intended 
for a specific individual and purpose. This message is private and protected by law. If you are not the intended recipient, 
you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying or distribution, or the taking of any action based on the contents of this 
information, is strictly prohibited.
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